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Science
On January 11th our 3-8 Science teachers will be meeting with representatives from Science
Dimensions to review their Science curriculum materials. After that meeting we will decide how
to proceed with the selection of new science textbook series.

Math
On December 13 Mrs. Matthews and | met with a representative from Legends of Learning to
discuss a program designed to help with Math Fluency. Math Fluency is an area that Mrs.
Matthews has been identified as an area that students really struggle with. We hope to pilot this
in February in some of the K-5 classrooms.

State Testing
Preparations are underway for state testing. Today ISBE began loading student information into
the testing programs. Once students are in the systems, then accommodations for Special
Education students can be made. Testing will be in March and April.



